
Southeast Japanese School & Community Center 
14615 Gridley Road,  Norwalk,  California  90650 

(562) 863-5996 
 

敬老の日 

 
Event: Keiro no Hi (Respect for Elders Day) 

 

Place:   Southeast Japanese School Gymnasium 

 

Date:   November 10, 2024 

 

Time:  12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 

 

The Southeast Japanese School and Community Center would like to express our 

appreciation to all members who are 80 years old and above for an afternoon of fun, 

including a free lunch and entertainment. Please RSVP by sending in this registration 

form and drop it off at the Japanese School or mail to the above address by October 27, 

2023. 

 

Name of member ____________________________ Age _________  

 

Name of member ____________________________ Age _________  

 

Name of member ____________________________ Age _________  

 

Members under 80 years old please join us to thank our seniors at $15.00 each. 

 

Name of member/s ____________________________  

 

Name of member/s ____________________________  

 

Total amount enclosed _________________ 

 Yes, I will attend the event. 

 

 I will not stay for the event and will pick up my bento between 12:00 and 12:30 pm. 

 

 Please deliver my bento to _______________________________   _____________ 

 (Within 10 mile radius)                  Address                                                     phone 

 

This form must be mailed.  No phone in RSVPs or walk-ins will be allowed. 


